Danielle Delaney

From: Jeremy Freudberg <jeremyfreudberg@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 3:16 PM

To: Danielle Delaney

Subject: Re: PS&T June 7

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hi Danielle,
| hope we can connect today.

On Fri, May 26, 2023 at 1:35 PM Jeremy Freudberg <jeremyfreudberg@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Danielle,

| just got the letter in today's mail regarding the scheduling of my appeal at PS&T.

A few things...

I'm not even sure that I'm available on this date. | would've appreciated being consulted on the date.
Which addresses received letters?

The label on the envelope looks like it was generated from the assessor's data on property owners. Did you also
notify residents (relevant for two-family houses or other rental properties)?

Most importantly, why is the meeting not hybrid?
Thank you.

Best,
Jeremy




